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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Meet the experts at the next Health Fair event 

Health experts at The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust are offering you the 
chance to see firsthand how community and hospital based staff work together at a 
health fair next month. 

The ‘Meet Your Experts’ event, on Wednesday 1st February 2012, will throw the 
spotlight on clinical and support staff who will be on hand with presentations and 
interactive demonstrations. 

"Since the merger with Adult Community Services in April 2011, the Trust has done a 
tremendous amount of work in streamlining the links between teams based in the 
hospital and those based in the community," said Tessa Norris, the Trust’s Director 
of Community Services and Integrated Care. 

"This event will showcase a wide range of teams and services and how they link up 
and work together.” 

Services on show include intermediate care, virtual ward, respiratory, wheelchair 
services, neurology, stroke and rehabilitation, palliative care as well as the Integrated 
Living Team. 

The event takes place between 10.00am and 1.00pm in the Clinical Education 
Centre, C Block, Russells Hall Hospital, Dudley. 

To book your place, or for further information about this and other events planned for 
2012, visit www.dudleygroup.nhs.uk or call (01384) 321124. 
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NOTES TO EDITORS 

For more information please contact Helen Board, Membership and Governor officer 

for The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust on (01384) 321124. 
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